
Feedback on Municipal Broadband 

Expansion Plans 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Title] 

[Municipality Name] 

[Municipality Address] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I am writing to provide my feedback on the proposed plans for expanding municipal broadband 

in our community. As a resident of [Community/Neighborhood Name], I believe that access to 

high-speed internet is essential for our growth and development. 

Firstly, I appreciate the initiative to improve internet accessibility, especially for underserved 

areas. This expansion can help bridge the digital divide and provide all residents with the 

opportunities that reliable internet offers. 

Additionally, I would suggest considering a tiered pricing model to accommodate various 

income levels, ensuring that all households can benefit from this service. Community outreach 

programs can also educate residents about the available options once the service is deployed. 

Moreover, incorporating public feedback sessions into your planning process will help align the 

expansion with community needs. Engaging with local residents can provide valuable insights 

into the specific challenges faced by different neighborhoods. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. I look forward to seeing how the plans 

evolve and supporting efforts to bring high-quality broadband service to our community. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[Your Email] 

[Your Phone Number] 


